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June 20, 2007 

 

American Embassy Islamabad 

Officer-In-Charge 

U.S.Citizenship & Immigration Services 

 

 RE: Application for Action on an Approved R-1 Petition (Form I-824) 

  Petitioner: Virginia Muslim Mosque 

  Beneficiary: Mohammad SHARIF & Family 
 

 I am the attorney for the above mentioned petitioner and beneficiary.  Please find attached a 

copy of my Notice of Entry of Appearance as Attorney, Form G-28.  Also enclosed, please find the 

following applications and documentation in support of an I-824, Application for Action on an 

Approved R-1 Petition: 

 

1. Form I-797, Approval Notice for I-824 Application for family members; 

2. Form I-824, Application for Action on an Approved R-1 Petition; 

3. Form G-28, Notice of Entry of Appearance as Attorney; 

4. Form I-797, Approval Notice for I-129 R-1 petition; 

5. Copy of R-1 visa petition package as previously submitted to the Bureau of 

Citizenship & Immigration Services, including: 

a. Petitioning employer’s supporting letter; 

b. Form I-129 and Form I-129 Supplement for Q&R classifications; 

c. Bank statements proving Petitioner’s ability to financially support Beneficiary; 

d. Internal Revenue Service and Commonwealth of Virginia documents granting 

federal employer identification number and recognizing tax exempt status of 

Petitioner; 

e. Petitioner’s Articles of Incorporation and Bylaws approved by Commonwealth of 

Virginia; 

f. Beneficiary’s resume and educational documents; and 

g. Beneficiary’s Form I-94, entry visa, passport identification pages; and 

6. Beneficiary’s marriage certificate, with English translation, and passport 

identification pages of wife and children, as mentioned in petition. 

 

Please process the applications for the R-1 Religious Worker and R-2 dependent visas for Dr. 

Sharif and his wife and children.  Your cooperation and assistance in this matter is greatly 

appreciated.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Amy L. Becerra 

Attorney at Law 
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